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ABOUT THE EVENT: 

Heidrick Consulting were looking for a 
venue in central London that could host a 
team building event for up to 50 delegates. 
The aim of the event was for delegates to 
do something a bit different to a traditional 
sit-down dinner but still be able to eat and 
have fun with their colleagues. 

Hedrick Consulting wanted activities that 
would be suitable and enjoyable for all 
those attending, therefore the event was 
split into two groups, one half making 
pizzas and the other half decorating 
cupcakes, both groups then swapped 
activities. Guests all loved the interactive 
nature of the activities.

This was the first time the catering team 
at Savoy Place had hosted a team-building 
event like this, here’s what Leo Rodley, 
Head Chef, had to say about the event: 

EVENT SPACE USE OF 
SPACE

Flowers Room Networking 

Lovelace Room	 Team building 
activity 

Watson-Watt Room	 Team building 
activity 

DATE 10 October 2019

This event was a lot of fun to host. It and 
required a lot of organisation and team 
members to make it run smoothly, on the 
night there was myself running the pizza 
making, our pastry chef leading the cupcake 
decorating, as well as four members of 
front of house and four team from kitchen. 

A big challenge for us was moving the 
delegates from one activity room to another. 
To make the event run a little quicker we 
had pre-make the pizza dough and spent 
our time with the delegates showing them 
how to press and cook the dough, providing 
them with recipe cards after. The cupcakes 
were also pre-made, guests seemed to have 
a lot of fun decorating them!
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JUDITH FREUDIG, LEARNING COORDINATOR, HEIDRICK CONSULTING

“We had so much fun, the feedback was amazing. The perfect amount of activity 

and drinking, chatting and eating after a long day. Everyone loved the venue too 

and said that this was definitely not the last time Heidrick would be there.” 
To find out more visit:  
WWW.SAVOYPLACE.LONDON


